
 

 

Pennsylvania Emergency Cash Assistance 

Program 

 

 

 
Philadelphians who are struggling financially because of the pandemic may also be            

eligible for an emergency cash grant from the ​Pennsylvania Department of Human            

Services​. The Emergency Assistance Program is for families with children who           

were working and experienced the loss of a job or income. 

Applications will be accepted starting tomorrow, Monday, May 11, 2020, through June            

12. Residents can apply online or call ​BenePhilly​ at 1 (833) 373-5868. 

 

 

https://phila.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=48732a6251c09f25e0086d47a&id=d563f9f26c&e=b37a765ad7
https://phila.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=48732a6251c09f25e0086d47a&id=d563f9f26c&e=b37a765ad7
https://phila.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=48732a6251c09f25e0086d47a&id=4c1f56af04&e=b37a765ad7

